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ALL WE CAN SAVE: A LEARNING CIRCLE 
A Program of the Fieldstone Leadership Network San Diego 

WHAT 

WHY 

WHEN 

WHERE 

WHO 

HOW 

All We Can Save: A Learning Circle is a nine-month small-group experience focused on our 
climate crisis and environmental justice through the study of the book, All We Can Save: Truth, 
Courage, and Solutions for the Climate Crisis. The Learning Circle is presented as part of the 
Leadership Reading Group Program and Project Stone Catcher.  

The Learning Circle will provide nonprofit leaders with resources, space, and generous 
dialogue about the climate crisis to connect and find their place in the “we” that is necessary to 
create a “just and livable future.” This program is offered to answer the call by All We Can 
Save for more leadership and participation in responding to our climate crisis and 
environmental injustice 

The Learning Circle will start on October 11, 2022 and will meet monthly through June of 2023 
on the second Tuesday of each month from 9:00am to 11:00am. The dates for the nine-month 
program are: October 11, 2022, November 8, 2022, December 13, 2022, January 10, 2023, 
February 14, 2023, March 14, 2023, April 11, 2023, May 9, 2023, and June 13, 2023.  

All meetings will take place at the Fieldstone Leadership Network SD offices at 5060 Shoreham 
Place, Suite 350, San Diego, CA 92122. Should the group be unable to meet in person at any 
point due to public health guidelines, the program will switch to virtual sessions using Zoom.  

The Learning Circle is a peer-learning experience that will be limited to 12 nonprofit leaders. As a 
peer-learning experience, it requires the presence and participation of each member each month to 
be impactful for all. Please plan on blocking off all the Circle meeting dates on your calendar now if 
you are applying for this program.  

The Learning Circle curriculum was designed by Dr. Katharine Wilkinson, one of the book’s 
editors to follow the flow of the book. The group’s facilitator will be Mary Jo Schumann, PhD, a 
graduate of our Leadership Reading Group program. 

Applications for The Learning Circle are due by August 16, 2022. The book, All We Can Save, 
will be mailed to participants at the end of August.  

Participants will be asked to read the book’s prologue “Begin” and the first chapter, “Root” prior to 
the first meeting in October. Following the flow of the book, the participants will read a new chapter 
each month moving next to “Advocate” and then on to “Reframe,” “Reshape,” “Persist,” “Feel,” 
“Nourish,” “Rise,” and ending with “Onward.” All We Can Save is an anthology with collected 
writings from sixty women at the forefront of the climate movement. The chapters are 
approximately 30-40 pages each and include selections from multiple authors. 
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